
Małgorzata Kaźmierczak 

Vice-president of AICA Poland 

Vice-president of AICA International 

 

 

 

 

Lisbeth Rebollo Gonçalves 

President of AICA International 

 

 

Kraków August 26th, 2023 

 

 

Dear Lisbeth,  

 

I hereby submit my candidacy for President of AICA International. Please find attached 

my program for the 2024-2026 term, my CV, a short video in English and Spanish, and 

a letter of the President of the Polish Section of AICA with my nomination. 

 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

Małgorzata Kaźmierczak 

 

 

 

 

Attachments:  

1. Letter of the President of the Polish Section of AICA in English, French and Spanish 

2. Program for the term 2024-2026 in English, French and Spanish 

3. CV in English, French and Spanish 

4. Video in English and Spanish 


